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 ABBIT awards 
A large number of our students made the AB honor roll for the first six 
weeks. One hundred and fourteen students out of one hundred forty-seven 
made it! Thirty-four students made the all A’s Superintendent’s Honor Roll. 
We will be having the ABBIT assembly on Thursday, October 13th. 

 Parent/Teacher Conferences 
We had our first early release day for students on Thursday, October 6th, 
and conducted parent/teacher conferences from 1:00-4:15 P.M.  The 
middle school campus had the gate duties for the JH & JV football games, 
so we had to stop short of the 6:00 time. Parents were informed and 
encouraged to set up a future conference time with teachers.  

 Upcoming Halloween Dance 
We will have the middle school Halloween Dance on Saturday, October 22nd  
from 8:00-11:00. This dance is sponsored by the Beta Sigma Phi sorority. 
The proceeds are donated to the Senior Bash and the Bobcat Scholarship 
fund. 

 5th Grade Field Trips with W.O.W.W. 
Our fifth graders got to participate in their first W.O.W.W. (Window on a 
Wider World) sponsored event of the year on Tuesday, September 20th. 
They had a field trip to the Capulin Volcano National Monument in New 
Mexico. They get to enjoy the second W.O.W.W. trip on October 11th to 
Palo Duro Canyon. All of the trips planned connect the students’ activities 
to the TEKS required for 5th and 6th grade Science. 

 Red Ribbon Week 
The Red Ribbon week for promoting a drug-free school will be the week of 
October 24th. We will be having special “dress” days for the week: Pajama 
Day, College Shirt Day, Crazy Hair and Mismatched Clothes Day, and 
Halloween Costumes on that Thursday! 


